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To Whom it May Concern,

I'm writing in support of the passage of SB860, in support of mental
health parity. As a Licensced Professional Counselor in Oregon, I am
concerned about health care in general and mental health care
specifically. Please register my support for SB860 as it moves through the
legislature.
Thank you
Ellie Klopp, LPC
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